
























PROPOSED ACCESS 

Site Location: Ketteringham High Street 

Local Planning Authority: South Norfolk District Council 

Completed on:  04 September 2016 

Prepared by: Stuart Hardwicke Carruthers 

 

There is currently good access to the land. However, the existing access is close to 5 Ketteringham 

High Street, and as such intensification of use could have some limited impact on residential 

amenity. 

There are four different access points for the development proposed. These are identified on the 

accompanying plan. 

Access Point A would require enlargement of the existing access point and landscaping. 

Access Point B would use the existing access point and involve removal of fence panels. 

Access Point C would require removal of fence panels and landscaping 

Access Point D there is currently confusion as to ownership of the land used as a public footpath. 

The land is identified as forming part of Mr Austins land in transfers and is claimed by others. The 

issue is being clarified with HM Land Registry. There is an existing access. 

It is anticipated that only one access point for the proposed development shall be required. 
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